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Hardin County Schools Annual Data Security Report

As required by 702 KAR 1:170, Hardin County Schools has reviewed the most recent best practice

guidance, including the Data Security and Breach Notification and Best Practice Guide, and implemented

the best practices that meet the needs of personal information and reasonable security for our district.

HCS has the policies and practices in place to provide reasonable security across our systems.

There is however no such thing as “100% secure.” The security applied to each system reflects both the

importance of the system and the resources available to protect the systems.




